MINUTES OF TORCH LAKE TOWNSHIP SPECIAL BOARD MEETING

OCTOBER 10, 2003, TOWNSHIP HALL

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the hiring of an architect for the new fire station and to take action on the recommendation of the EMS interview committee for a new hire.

Present:  Schmidt, Leech, Schultz, Parker, Stillings            Audience: 2

Absent:  None

The meeting convened at 9:05 a.m.  It was moved by Stillings, seconded and passed unanimously to accept the recommendation of the EMS interview committee and offer EMS employment to Shanna M. Branding.

There was discussion and it was agreed to postpone selection of an architect until after meetings can be held with representatives from FED Corp., Peninsula Construction and an additional architect.   It was agreed the supervisor should obtain bids for topographic surveying and soils foundation engineering and proceed with having the work done.

The supervisor gave an update on the 3rd Street road end, Allied Ambulance billing, and farmland preservation.    

The meeting adjourned at 10:10 a.m.  These minutes are subject to approval at the next regular board meeting.

Doris Leech

Township Clerk

